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Food bank 
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As we navigate the
challenges of January
following festive
expenditures in December,
the administration kindly
informs you that FOOD BANK
vouchers are available for
collection at the office. Your
well-being is our priority.

"Haven clients joyfully celebrated
Christmas in the warm embrace of the
Haven Lounge, filled with delectable
food and radiant smiles. The festive
atmosphere made this celebration a
resounding success, creating memories
of joy and togetherness. Wishing
everyone a season filled with happiness
and goodwill."

FUNDRAISING PARTICIPANTS  
REQUIRES

We are appealing for more
participants to help with
fundraising events.

Next HCF will be on FRIDAY
26th of January and we will
welcome our new CEO of the
HCF.  

Merry Christmas!



HAVEN PHONE 572215 

please remember that there are
times when the Haven is not staffed;  

messages cannot be responded to
immediately.

First Aid Box
available on all
floors to use if

needed. 

Announcement’s

  Lesley Jennings has proudly
received an appreciation certificate
for successfully abstaining from
alcohol for the past five years. We
celebrate her remarkable
commitment and resilience, serving
as an inspiration to us all.
Congratulations, Lesley.

  We're thrilled to introduce a new
program for your creative
expressions. Share your poems,
stories, or inspiring lines, and the
best ones will be featured in each
month's Haven Hilite. Your talents
make Haven extraordinary – let's
celebrate them together!

  Graced by an exquisite haven
signboard adorning our front wall,
heartfelt thanks to the anonymous
client whose generous funding made
this possible.

      Elections: Please don’t forget to
vote your preferred Client to
become CEO of HCF on
18/01/2024. You can vote by
sending email,  Ballot paper. Final
result will announce on
23/01/2024

     

      


